
 

 

 

 

March 11, 2020 

 

OMB Admin Relief for Recipients Directly Impacted by COVID-19  
 
 
 
Dear UM Research Community, 
  
Please read the full OMB Guidance for exceptions for the grant processes as listed ONLY to the class of 
awards PERTAINING  TO THE CONTINUED RESEARCH AND SERVICES NECESSARY TO CARRY OUT 
THE EMERGENCY RESPONSE RELATED TO COVID-19.   
 
At this time, no other administrative relief has been deemed appropriate for other proposal/awards.  
  
  

 

 
 

For more information, please visit the ORA website at www.ora.miami.edu. 
 

 

https://www.ora.miami.edu/_assets/pdf/announcements/omb-admin-relief.pdf
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ora.miami.edu%2F&data=02%7C01%7CMValero%40med.miami.edu%7C39ae7ab53b9347af56b108d7bc7cc36c%7C2a144b72f23942d48c0e6f0f17c48e33%7C0%7C0%7C637185116346236592&sdata=FRMVK9eONmDjZJuuaKy2dbV5%2FOO5kTUeFr78Y42sVnI%3D&reserved=0

